October 19, 2020
The Sanborn Electric and Telecommunications Board met on Monday, October 19, 2020, at the Sanborn City Hall for a special meeting.  Board President Josh Rydberg called the meeting to order at 7:00 am with the following board members present: Josh Rydberg, Terry Boelter, and Rick Maranell.  Also present: Jim Zeutenhorst.  

Motion Boelter, seconded by Maranell to adopt the agenda.  Motion carried 3-0.

Motion Maranell, seconded by Boelter to approve the Year Ending 2019 Audit Report as presented.  Motion carried 3-0.

The next regularly scheduled Sanborn Electric and Telecommunications board meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 28th at 7:00 a.m.

There being no further business to come before the board, Motion Maranell, seconded by Boelter to adjourn at 7:30 a.m.  Motion carried 3-0.



__________________________________________
                                                                                                         Terry Boelter, DDS Secretary of Board

